Laptop request

Dear ASP Summer Colloquium participant,

Because of the size of the colloquium compared to the limited size of computing labs, we ask that all participants bring a laptop computer, if you are able, for use in tutorials. Any operating system is fine (well not MS DOS 1.0 or Vax/VMS!). If you cannot find a laptop to bring, please let me know by replying to this e-mail, as we may be able to find a few spares. Wireless access will be available during the colloquium and in the dorms; more instructions will be provided upon arrival.

Sincerely,
ASP Colloquium Scientific Organizing Committee Ankur Desai, NCAR/U. Wisconsin
Ken Davis, Penn State Univ.
Beth Holland, NCAR
Stefanie Herrmann, NCAR